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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

I would be happy to talk with your friend, Linda Hunt. Please tell her to call me 
next week at my office - (412) 350-4804 - or at home - (412) 521-2881. 

I was sorry to learn that you had been hospitalized for two weeks. I hope your 
condition has improved, and that you are having much less pain and discomfort. 

I would agree with your wife's orthopedic surgeon. There is no sense in doing 
hip surgery on a woman her age, unless there is a strong likelihood that much 
improvement would be gained. 

I am anxious to find out what you think of Hedgecock's theories if he does travel 
to Maryland to meet with you. 

Take care and don't push yourself too hard. 

With best wishes. 

Sincerely, 
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C 	H. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
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